SOLDIERS' ORPHANS

We are pleased to learn that some of the kind-hearted ladies of the town are preparing to give an excellent Christmas Dinner to the Orphans at the "Home." They are new engaged in catering for the material --and are meeting with a hearty response. They wish us to intimate to the friends of the Soldier's Orphans, who reside in the country, that presents from them would be very gratefully received. Turkeys, chickens, butter, eggs, and any kind of vegetables, which they may feel disposed to donate to the praise-worthy object, can be left at the room of Mr. C. Tyson, (in Bevans old stand) opposite the Bank. The sconer they are sent, the more agreeable it will be to the Ladies concerned. We join in this appeal to our liberal friends in the county. Cheer the orphans:

Adams Sentinel and General Advertiser Dec. 4, 1866
